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Comments: Dear Supervisor Jewett,

Thank you for allowing people to comment on the Foothills Landscape Project.

My comments are short and simple.  Please protect "roadless areas" by allowing them to remain roadless.

Please protect "roadless areas" by not harvesting trees.  Please refrain from using herbicides in "roadless areas".

 

I have no doubt that others have written more eloquently than I, but my few words are as sincere as any that you

will read.

Thank you for your time--


